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Please do not pass this bill. This is ridiculously oversighted, and will only continue the 

blight that has permeated our great City.  

 

This does not truly support residents with no homes. This enables them to live in 

squalor, do hard drugs with no oversight, and present a clear danger to themselves 

and the community. 


